VVA Chapter 351 Appleton, Wi Quarterly Report 6 Dec. 2024

1. EDU Program; Our Reflections of Vietnam Artifact display was taken to three
locations this past quarter. We presented at two high schools in October and at
Rawhide Boys Ranch. Thousands of students were able to view the artifacts we
have 1n the 90-foot display and ask questions of the Veterans. We also go on stage
at each school and give a brief presentation covering where we served and what we
did while we were 1n Vietnam.

2. We also had our annual Vietnam Veterans Fund Drive the weekend of
September 20-21. All the donations are funneled to the many Veteran projects that
we support as a Chapter.

3. Over a dozen members participated in our November nursing home visits which
were scheduled around Veterans Day. We will assemble another group to do visits
next year around Memorial Day.

4. Our Retlections of Vietnam display was highlighted at the Military Vehicle
Preservation Assossiation Convention at the EEA grounds in Oshkosh on
September 12™ through the 14®. There was a good crowd from all over the United
States and some foreign countries that attended which gave us great exposure.
Many individuals asked if we would be willing to bring the display to their State.

5. On Veterans Day, November 11%, our Chapter was recognized by the Veterans
Village 1n Appleton for our donation of a marble bench in front of their office
building. It was part of the dedication ceremony and ribbon cutting for their new
“Courtyard of Honor”. Veterans Village has several apartment buildings and
furnishes very nice one or two bedroom apartments for veterans to rent at low
rafes.



